
Mrs. Cunningham’s First Grade Gifted/Advanced  
Newsletter & Homework Assignments 

 For the week of   Oct. 22-26 

Monday-  
Read 10-15 minutes  
and log time 
Begin working on 
Homework attached.  

Thursday 

Friday 
 

.             Pirate Recognition Party today at 9:40-10:30                  
  All homework due today.  Spelling Test today.     
 

.     

   

Notes and News: 

                                
                   Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.  
Study for your spelling test tomorrow. Complete any  
unfinished homework 

Spelling Words:  Please find your student’s  
individual spelling list in his/her binder Monday 
Attached you will find the spelling homework 
 options.  Spelling homework due Friday! 
 

Tuesday        No new vocabulary words this week 
Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.   
Work on Math Lesson 2.9 -Count on and Count Back by 10 and 100. 

Wednesday    
Read 10-15 minutes and log time in your binder.   

Work on punctuation paper -  Pumpkin Pileup. 
Work on your choice of spelling homework.       

  

***Our Character parade will be NEXT Wednesday, October 31st.  at 9:00 am.   
Parents are invited to watch our FRUITVILLE parade around the school and some seats will be provided 
for family in front of the school office.  Students are not required to wear costumes, but our class will be 
part of the parade and view the other students’ costumes.  Remember to wear only school appropriate 
character costumes and bring a story book to match your character outfit.  We will be enjoying a class 
party immediately following our Character Parade.  We will return to our classroom for some fun and 
games.  The students will also be enjoying some refreshments after playing games! Thank you to all 
parents who will provide nutritious snacks and who can stay and help with the games like “Stick the nose 
on the Jack-O-Lantern.  Thank you to Mrs. Ashlee Jessup for helping plan our party. 
    
In addition to all our other learning, we will soon start a unit of study that will focus on countries  
around the world.  MARK YOUR CALENDARS for our FEAST OF THE NATIONS event shared  
with Mrs. Johnson’s class.   On Friday, November 16, 20178, We will be singing songs, eating together  
and sharing student created projects featuring different countries.  More information to come home soon. 
 

Next Unit of 
Study: Nations of 
the world, 
Colonial America, 
Pilgrims, Native 
Americans, & the 
Mayflower 

 


